
Hello Bremen Kindergarten families. 
On Thursday, December 9th, Bremen Elementary will be hosting our 

annual Grandparent’s Day Event! We want to invite all grandparents of our 
Kindergarten students to spend the afternoon with their grandchild. On 
this day, grandparents will get to enjoy lunch with their grandchild, enjoy a 
memorable holiday performance, and create a craft to cherish for years to 
come! The event will start at 1:00 and is for Kindergarten ONLY. 
Grandparents will meet their grandchild in the cafeteria for lunch to kick 
off the afternoon. Please fill out and return the form below by December 
6th if your child’s grandparent(s) WILL BE ATTENDING. 
-------------------------------------------------------------------
Child’s name: ___________________________________

Child’s teacher: __________________________________

Number of Grandparents attending: _____

I DO give permission for my child’s grandparent, ________________ to take 
them home from school on Thursday, December 9, 2021. If your child leaves 
before 3:30 PM, attendance will be docked accordingly.  

____ I DO NOT permit my child’s grandparents to take them home from school 
on Thursday, December 9, 2021. 

Parent/Guardian Signature: _______________________________

GRANDPARENT’S


